
From:   David Murphy   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   September 18, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0478-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Sep 18, 2015
   

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Douglas Young
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street NW
Washington, DC  20554

Re: Applicant: 0478-EX-PL-2015
  File Number: 29201
  Correspondence Number 08/21/2015

Dear Mr. Young:
Please accept this formal communication for withdrawal of the FCC Experimental license
0478-EX-PL-2015.  We will conduct our testing under 47CFR2.805(d).  Thank you for your time and
careful review.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Hahn
VP, Product Development


